
 

Carleton University 
 
You and your family are invited to join us on campus ​October 20 and 27, 2018​ for our Fall 
Open House days. 
 

 
https://admissions.carleton.ca/openhouse/engineering-design/ 
 

 
https://admissions.carleton.ca/openhouse/science/ 
 

https://admissions.carleton.ca/openhouse/engineering-design/
https://admissions.carleton.ca/openhouse/science/


 
https://admissions.carleton.ca/openhouse/arts-social-sciences-public-affairs/ 
 

 
https://admissions.carleton.ca/openhouse/sprott-school-business/ 
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